BT Yahoo Mail - Re: Final Day 01/03/2019

Re: Final Day

From: Gurmare Singh (tigerstylesportskarate@yahoo.com)
To: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Friday, 1 March 2019 08:43 GMT

Hi Ali

| believe the location of the hall is great and should remain where it is as this also serves the school children and
if the hall was relocated | feel the school children would nit benefit from this | do believe with the community in
Whimple fundraising would be greatly supported by all also my club would help anywhere possible as for
repairs the noticeable problem in the hall would be the flooring as children have had splinters in the past. |
would also like to mention if you require any materials to repair or build on site one of my senior students is a
area manager at Jewsons and would be happy to help make the materials as cheap as possible for the hall can
send details of needed.

Regards

Gurmare Singh

On 1 Mar 2019, at 08:28, "ali.tierney1@btinternet.com" <ali.tierney1@btinternet.coms wrote:

Hi Gurmare

This is a polite reminder that this is the final day for us to receive any replies regarding your opinions/views
on the

future of the Victory Hall.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Many Thanks

Ali



